
June 2021 Student Newsletter

Hello Kean Ocean Students,

We hope you had a great end to the spring semester and are looking forward to a happy and healthy summer!

RETURN TO CAMPUS

Our goal is to return all classes to the Toms River campus, for the Fall 2021 semester. We will keep you
apprised of any limitations as they arise. The Southern Education Center (SEC) building in Manahawkin will
remain closed for the Fall 2021 Semester.

REGISTRATION FOR FALL 2021

Please reach out to your academic advisor if you still need to register for Fall classes. If you are unsure who your
advisor is, you can find them here listed by program.

It is important that you remain on track for graduation, we are here to assist.

Please be mindful when you register, full time flat rate tuition is the same for any number of credits between 12-19. If
you have any questions, please consult with your advisor or e-mail KeanOCC@Kean.edu.

The number of credits for which you register can also impact financial aid. If you have any financial aid, please reach
out to finaid@kean.edu.

KO PROGRAMS

Please remember to refer to our website for the latest Kean Ocean articulation sheets for all programs. We are
regularly re-evaluating our program options and have new majors, minors, and graduate programs available. Discuss
potential minors with your academic adviser.

COVID-19 VACCINATION REQUIREMENTS FOR STUDENTS

On-site students are required to provide confirmation of their COVID-19 vaccination, or file an exemption request for
medical or religious reasons, in order to return for classes in Fall 2021. Students may upload their vaccination
information or exemption request through the Health Services Patient Portal beginning June 1st.

OCC is operating as a drive-through vaccination site. Appointments are requested and preferred, but walk-ins are
welcome. Check ochd.org for more information and to make your appointment. Additional information regarding the
safety and efficacy of the vaccine can be found at #VaxUpKean.

MEMORIAL DAY WEEK (May 31-June 4, 2021)

Should you need assistance during this week, please email keanocc@kean.edu.

https://www.kean.edu/ocean/kean-ocean-advisement
mailto:KeanOCC@Kean.edu
mailto:finaid@kean.edu
https://www.kean.edu/ocean/undergraduate-graduate-curriculum-sheets
https://www.kean.edu/offices/student-health-services/immunizations
http://ochd.org
https://www.kean.edu/vaxupkean


If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out as we are here to help.

Thank you for reading and be well!

Jessica Adams, Ph.D., Patti Martino, Maureen Morlando-Byrne, M.P.A. and Taylor LaCava.
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